NIGHTLY SHUTTLE CLOSURE
Arrivals Level Terminal 3 Pink LAX Stop

Airline Connection / Employee Lots
Friday, February 17 through Friday, March 31, 2023 | Nightly from 1AM to 8AM

s

To facilitate the installation of underground utilities for the Landside Access Modernization
Program, Arrivals Level Inner Lanes at Terminal 3 will be restricted beginning Friday,
February 17 through Friday, March 31, nightly from 1AM to 8AM.

During work, the LAX Shuttle Stop (pink ®) at Terminal 3 will be closed. Pedestrians at
Terminal 3 will be directed to the stop at Terminal 2 and pedestrians at Terminal B will be
directed to the stop at Terminal 4.

Vehicular and pedestrian traffic will be maintained at all times. Please watch for posted
detour signage and use caution when traveling near construction areas.

LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292 | @FlyLAXAirport | LAInternationalAirport
LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org
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